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Monday, August 8, 2016
Hardin County Schools 
Attn:  John Stith
65 W.A. Jenkins Road 
Elizabethtown, KY. 42701
Re:  August Board Agenda Items
   
        Mr. Stith:
The following are the items Engineering Design Group, Inc has for the August Board meeting.

Wilson Road Access Drive – Bus Garage BG#16-037

Construction update: (Contractor - McNutt Construction Company)
Site excavation is essentially complete except for finish grading (access road is at sub-grade).

Stone base is currently in place.  Asphalt base is scheduled to be installed today.  Asphalt surface is scheduled to be installed tomorrow.  Fencing, gates, and finished grading are scheduled to be done later this week and next week.  Project is scheduled to be substantially complete by Board meeting date, 8/18/16.  Weather has delayed this project; however, overall construction is going well
Parking Lot Improvements – James T. Alton Middle School – BG#16-176

Construction update: (Contractor – Scotty’s Contracting & Stone, LLC.)

Project was substantially complete on August 2, 2016, prior to the start of school.  All construction looks good and all punch list items have been addressed.  Only pending item to be completed is establishment of grass in small area around new handicap accessible sidewalk area.   Coordination with geo-thermal contractor and roofing contractor went exceptionally well and was much appreciated.  
Parking Lot Improvements – Bluegrass Middle School – BG#16-177

Construction update: (Contractor – Hall Contracting of Kentucky, Inc.)
All site improvements are complete.  Project was substantially complete on August 3, 2016, prior to the start of school.  All improvements, paving, striping, and signage look good.  Pending items include finish grading around parking lot improvement areas, establishment of grass in all disturbed areas, and a few trees to be planted.  This work will occur in the fall of this year, which is a more suitable time for growing grass.  Coordination with geo-thermal contractor went exceptionally well and was much appreciated.  

If you have any questions or need anything else please feel free to contact me.

Respectfully Submitted,

Engineering Design Group, Inc. 

Michael P. Billings, PE, PLS






